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WHOICHCSS |1 ope For Wholeness Referral Ministry He rescued me because He delighted in me. Ps 18:19b

THIS MONTH’S MEDITATION SCRIPTURE: ...for a wide door for effective service
has opened to me, and there are many adversaries. 1 Cor 16:9

Board of Hope for Wholeness Votes to Cease Operations

On Tuesday, June 16, 2020, the following announcement was posted on all of the Hope
for Wholeness FaceBook pages. Your prayers are most appreciated for the 700+ saints who
have been ministered to by this organization over the last 7 years, and for me as | work to
establish a new network. Thank you.

“A letter from the board of Hope for Wholeness:

It has been a tumultuous several years for us. We lost the founding director, searched for two
years for his replacement, hired a new director and then lost that director as well. After much
prayer and discussion, we have made the difficult decision to dissolve the organization. This
was not an easy decision. But we do believe it is the right decision.

We do believe there is a place for a ministry like Hope for Wholeness. But we believe it needs to
be a new, fresh start. We have been carefully stewarding the finances that many have given us.
We will be forwarding all of the remaining finances to Abba’s Delight to be used to start up a
new network of ministries. For those of you interested in being a part of a new network of
ministries, contact Daniel Mingo through Facebook Messenger or email him at
daniel@abbasdelight.com, or call him at 502-939-9269. We also are encouraging you to give to
Abba’s Delight in place of your giving to Hope for Wholeness. These funds will enable Daniel
Mingo and those working with him to develop and create a new expression of ministry. To mail
your donation to Abba’s Delight, send it to Abba's Delight, P.O. Box 991752 Louisville, KY 40269.

We will keep the discussion groups on Facebook and will eventually change their names. We
will remove the leadership and advisory board groups once we’ve given time for people to
respond to this news.

We want to thank you all for your part in this network. We love each and every one of you and
thank you for your part in this past season. Please pray for the development of a new network
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of ministries and for the transition to be smooth and problem free.

Blessings,
The board of directors of Hope for Wholeness”

Within a few days, the news of the board’s vote spread to the mainstream media and many
LGBTQ organizations. | wrote the following to our FaceBook groups: “A number of news stories
have broken about the dissolving of Hope for Wholeness since the HFW board statement was
released this past week on 6/16. Some of the news media and many in the gay community are
reveling in their perceived victory that another 'conversion therapy' giant has folded. The
Scriptures tell us that without God, man is incapable of seeing the truth. So, we shouldn't be
surprised or outraged that this is their take on our transition. As sons and daughters of our
heavenly Father, we are placed in the world but are charged to not be of the world, not to
belong to the world, not be subject to the world's ideologies and perceptions. We have a higher
perspective, a higher calling, as we are seated with Christ in heavenly places. The hope for our
future lies in Jesus who is our sole Hope, even the Hope of the world. In this transition period,
as the Lord makes clear His vision, direction, and purpose in the coming months, | encourage
you all to give yourselves to praise and worship and prayer, sowing into what lies ahead in His
economy. Love from Louisville.”

To you who receive our monthly newsletter, | ask you to join us in prayer as | work with others
to begin the new network. Should the Lord lay on your heart to sow into this work financially,
please use the ministry address at the top of the first page of the newsletter and mark your
check’s memo section “new network.” Thank you for your prayerful consideration.

Responses From You

From a fellow overcomer: Yes, Jesus went to look & said follow me. This time of isolation has
some good fruit... while we were flying here and there and speakers / shepherds were going
from place to place our own local people / church were like Jer 10:20.... broken, neglected. Yes,
Jesus said we will always have the poor (which by the way is not just money) but He lived with
them. Our purpose in life is not just to go from event to event...

Upcoming Ministry Meetings
Family & Friends: Tuesday, June 30, 2020; Tuesday, July 14, 2020; Tuesday, July 28, 2020

Overcomers Group: Thursday, July 9, 2020; Thursday, July 23, 2020

Ongoing Prayer Requests
» New Participants for our Overcomers Group
» New members for our Family & Friends Group (especially wives)




Ministry Finances

Open doors to churches, so pastor and staff can be effectively equipped

Those currently being served by Abba’s Delight ministry, both Overcomers and F/F

One new female director for Abba’s Delight’s Board

Continued freedom to operate ministry in KY

Smooth establishment of new network of ministries, churches and Christian counselors
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If you do not wish to receive the Abba’s Delight Ministry Newsletter any longer, please let me know. If you do wish
to continue to receive it, please be certain to put our email address in your address book, so that this mailing does
not go to your spam, and report to your carrier. Thank you.

Now unto Him who is able to keep you from stumbling and to make you stand in the presence of His
glory blameless with great joy, to the only God our Savior through Jesus Christ our Lord, be glory,
majesty, dominion and authority before all time and now and forever. Amen. Jude 24-25



